
                                                                                              

                            
 
 
 
Note:  The Dec. 1st payment will be the last payment for the calendar year 

2015.  Due to the IRS rule surrounding Constructive Receipt as outlined in 

Pub. 538, the payment schedule for 1/1/2016 will be issued on 1/4/2016.  

This is necessary to ensure the payment is received in the proper tax year 

2016. 


